## **BORDEN PARISH HALL REPORT JULY 2024**

- 1. Replacement chairs have been purchased for the Barrow Room, and defects were found in some of the new chairs which the company's manager came to repair and replace;
- 2. After a Hall Committee Meeting it was decided to replace the side entrance flooring which had become unsightly and dirt could not be removed. The same contractor who refurbished the toilets has been asked to lay the same floor in the entrance hall as used in the toilets;
- 3. The fence panel which had come out of the posts, on the right hand side as you enter the car park, has been put back with the help of the Committee.

John Hepburn Chairman Borden Parish Hall